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Thursday 4th February 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Jenson Ford is a pupil in our Year 3 class who has cerebral palsy – hemiplegia which affects his right side. 

 

Fundraising started 3 years ago so Jenson could have surgery in America.  This was a massive success as 

Jenson no longer has spasticity in his right leg, his foot is flat and the difference is remarkable. 

Jenson is now going to have 2 stages of hand and arm surgery and unfortunately this is something the NHS 

again will not fund.  The family are now trying to raise £15,000 to cover this surgery and aftercare.  So far 

£3,000 has been raised and with a confirmed date for the first stage of surgery in February, it is essential to 

raise the funds needed. 

 

In order for the whole of Norwood Primary School community to support Jenson and the family’s latest 

fundraising campaign we have decided to have a ‘dress down’ day on Friday 12th February 2016. 

We will be inviting pupils and staff to come to school in non-school uniform for a minimum donation of 

£1.00. 

 

Could we please remind you that pupils are only allowed to come to school in non-uniform in return for the 

requested donation and that high heel shoes are not appropriate footwear for school on any occasion 

including visits, non-uniform day and any other events.  

 

The full campaign details can be found on https://www.justgiving.com/jensonsjourney/ 

  

If you would like to make a further donation to Jenson’s funds, please access his fundraising site via the 

address above (please note that ‘gift aid’ is possible on this site). 

 

We wish Jenson all the very best for his forthcoming surgery and look forward to him being back with us at 

Norwood. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher  
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